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Waltham Bio-Safety Meeting Notice

There will be a meeting of the Waltham Bio-Safety Committee on Wednesday,
September 29, 2021 at 4:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the Public

Meeting Room, Lower Level.
The following items will be discussed at the Bio-Safety Meeting:
1. Sanofi - seeking permit for large scale work

2. Translate Bio, Inc, — seeking permit for new rDNA permit
3. Modalis Therapeutics - seeking permit for new rDNA permit

119 SCHOOL STREET, WALTHAM, MA 02451
PHONE: 781-314-3305 FAX: 781-314-3319




